

CORPORATE OFFICE | AMERICA

September 17, 2013

Dear United Nations Global Compact:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

This grace letter is to request a 90 day extension to submit our 2013 Communication on Progress. It has been an honor to participate for the past several years, and we aim to continue our commitment to the UN Global Compact.

Act Global recently expanded our product and service offerings, launched a new web domain and continues to develop new innovations to help our industry and communities. We will continue to support the principles of the UN Global Compact; however, we unfortunately did not meet the 2013 deadline. Our Communication on Progress will be submitted on the UN Global Compact website by November 8, 2013.

We are eager to share our progress and growth as a company, and trust you will accept this request for an extension. We thank you in advance for your time and understanding.

Best Regards,

John Baize

Managing Director